
Subject: FEMA Funds and Ongoing Repairs Update 

 

Dear Owners, 

I have been in communication with the FEMA adjuster and am 
currently awaiting confirmation regarding the availability of funds. In 
the meantime, structural repairs are underway, and inspections are 
ongoing. 

 

 



 

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding. 

 

Ellyse Vosselmann, LCAM  

Ameri-Tech Community Management, Inc.  

24701 US Highway 19 North, Suite 102  

Clearwater, FL 33763  

727-726-8000 Ext. 306 

Evosselmann@ameritechmail.com 
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